
Task Force on Professional Development
of Teachers convenes meeting

     The Task Force on Professional Development of Teachers held a meeting
this afternoon (May 30).
 
     The Task Force was set up in November 2017 to study the feasible options
of establishing a professional ladder for teachers; the ranking arrangement
of school management of primary, secondary and special schools; and the
timetable for an all-graduate teaching force.
 
     At its meeting today, the Task Force consolidated various preliminary
directional recommendations on enhancing the professional development of
teachers, discussed the drafting of the consultation document, and
deliberated on the detailed arrangements for the upcoming public
consultation, including the timetable for consultation, targets and means of
collecting views.
 
     The Chairperson of the Task Force, Dr Carrie Willis, said, "The Task
Force attaches great importance to the views of stakeholders. Extensive
consultation on the directional recommendations drawn up by the Task Force
will be conducted to collect in-depth and specific views from different
stakeholders, which will serve as invaluable references of the Task Force in
the course of formulating specific recommendations. The Task Force expects
that the specific recommendations to be submitted to the Government would be
practicable and effective in promoting professional development of teachers,
so as to further enhance the professionalism of teachers in Hong Kong."
 
     The Task Force plans to conduct a consultation on the directional
recommendations for two months starting from June 2018, and aims to submit
its report and recommendations to the Education Bureau in early 2019.
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